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 Yankton • 605-665-9884
  OPEN SEVEN DAYS A WEEK

 .com

 Book Your   Book Your  Book Your 
 

 
Weddings   Weddings  Weddings 

 
 

at JoDean’s   at JoDean’s  at JoDean’s 

 A list of addresses and items will be available 
 online Monday, May 7th.  

 CITYWIDE  Thursday, May 10
 Friday, May 11

 Saturday, May 12
 See Listing for 
 Individual Times

 12th Annual
   BRANDON, SD

 www.BrandonRummages.com 

 SALES

 Bring her in between 11am and 10pm on 
 Mother’s Day, May 13th, and take advantage 

 of our Special Mother’s Day Menu! 
 Some items are limited quantities, so don’t miss out!

 12 Oz. New York Strip  $12.99
 8 Oz. Homemade Chicken Fried Steak  $9.99
 9 Oz. Filet Steak Tips  $12.99
 Chicken Alfredo  (no potato)   $12.99

 The  Roadhouse 
 Wants To Help You Treat 
 Mom To Her Special Day! 

 Above dinners include: tossed salad, 
 bread stick and your choice of real mashed 
 potatoes with homemade beef gravy, 
 garlic mashed potatoes or french fries.

 911 E. Cherry St., Vermillion • 624-7336

 Regular menu is available
 Kids Menu Meals are $2.00

 Vermillion Area 
 Dance Organization

 Sprin g D a n ce Recita l
 S u n d a y, M ay 13th , 2012
 Verm illio n  H S Au d ito riu m

 Prices: Ad u lts: $4
 Stu d en ts (K -12) $2

 “Dreams Really Do Come True”
 Presents

www.broadcasteronline.com

The University of
South Dakota Sanford
School of Medicine is
hosting a symposium on
Ubiquitin, Protein
Quality Control and
Molecular Pathogenesis
at Deadwood Gulch
Resort in Deadwood
June 13-15.

Due to the rapidly
growing faculty research
in the area of Protein
Quality Control and
Degradation (PQCD) at
the Sanford School of
Medicine of the
University of South
Dakota, this three-day
conference will focus on
the role of the ubiquitin-
proteasome system
(UPS) and autophagy in
cardiovascular disease,
neural degeneration and
cancer biology. 

In addition, a series
of general discussions
and poster sessions will
provide participants an
opportunity to network
with researchers and
field experts.

State-of-the-art
lectures from world-
renowned scientists and
presentations by the
Protein Quality Control
Degradation faculty of
the Sanford School of
Medicine will cover
diverse topics related to
protein quality control
and their relevance to
disease pathogenesis. 

Invited speakers
include Ivor J.
Benjamin, M.D., of the
University of Utah
(Reductive Stress and
Proteostasis); George
DeMartino, Ph.D.,
University of Texas
Southwestern
(Regulation of
Proteasome Assembly,
Activation and
Function); Mark
Hochstasser, Ph.D., of
Yale University
(Biogenesis of
Proteasomes): Peipei
Ping, Ph.D., UCLA
(Proteasome Regulation
by PTMs); and X.
William Yang, M.D.,
Ph.D., of University of
California, Los Angeles
(Designer Mouse
Models to Dissect
Huntington’s Disease).

For more
information, please
contact Andrea Jahn at
(605) 677-8859 or e-
mail PQCD@usd.edu. 

Visit
www.usd.edu/biomed
for a complete schedule
of events and a
registration form.

USD Med
School to
host research
symposium


